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WHAT'S  HAPPENING 

 
Family Member, 
Are you ready for Texas? The Texas Planning 
Committee is getting ready for you! We are working 
feverishly to make sure you have a great time and a 
make some great memories, deep in the heart of 
Texas!  
 

EVENTS 
Jul 3 
White Party - (-8 – midnight) - Wear your white. 
Formal, in formal, it doesn’t matter. This is the time 
for you to mix, mingle and meet your family 
members. Babysitting will be provided. 
July 4 
Picnic – Noon -4 pm- The picnic will be held in a 
pavilion near the lake. There is a beach area in 
walking distance, so be prepared to bring your bikinis, 
flip flops, foldable chairs and enjoy, family, food and 
fun in the sun. 
Banquet - 8 – midnight- An informal event. Ladies, no 
need to wear panty hose. Again, we will have a lake 
view, private patio and some fun family activities 
have been planned. 
 
We are still working on a tour of the big D! You will 
be provided with a list of fun activities near the hotel 
and in the City in a future newsletter. 
 
The White Party will take place in McKinney Texas 
(transportation will be provided) and the remaining 
activities will be held at  Lewisville lake and in 
Lewisville, TX 

 
HOTEL ACCOMMODATIONS 

 
Hotel accommodations have been arranged at the 
Hilton Garden Inn, Dallas Lewisville 
785 State Highway 121, Lewisville, TX 75067 
Telephone number – 972-459-4600 
 
The room rate is $89.00 per night which includes 

 

IN THIS ISSUE  

WHAT'S HAPPENING 

HOTEL ACCOMMODATIONS 

DEADLINES AND FEES 

 

  
 



	
   	
  

WADE-­‐MCCAIN	
  FAMILY	
  REUNION	
  NEWS	
  
breakfast. The cutoff date for reserving your room is     
June 5. We have blocked 15 queen and 5 king rooms.  
This discounted rate has been extended to include 
Thursday through Sunday. You can make your hotel 
reservations on the website at www.wademccain.com  
or call the hotel listed In the newsletter.  

 

 
 
 

                                 STIILL NEED YOUR HELP  
• If you have a student heading off to college in the fall, let us know, we will 

offer a book scholarship to one family member. Please see the contact 
information below. 

• Call family members who may not know about the reunion and ask them to 
join us.  

• Please send any pictures that you would like to see at the family reunion. 
They will be returned to you 

 
 Please send your response to: marlene.byndon@yahoo.com 
or mail to: Marlene Byndon 

   1085 Oakbrook   Prosper,TX 75078  
Telephone number: 816 456 6803  
  

 
 DEADLINES AND FEES 

   

 

How much will it cost for your family members to attend 

Children 0-7 years old free 

Children 8 - 18 years old - $10.00 per child 

Adults 19 years and older - $70.00 per adult 

Seniors 65 years and old - $65.00 per person 

T-shirts ( all sizes from toddlers to adults) - $10.00 apiece 

 

Deadline for fees – May 15, 2015 
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Installments are welcomed 

You can mail your fees to: 

Marlene Byndon 

1085 Oakbrook Street 

Prosper, TX 75078 

 

You can now make your payments through on our website www.wademccain.com  or  

by joining Wade-McCain Facebook group www.facebook.com/WadeMcCainFamilyReunion  

 

 
 

Thanks for your support! Can’t wait to do some boot scooting with you in Texas. 

 

 

Wade-McCain Family Reunion Planning Committee 
 
 Jesse and Silvery Brown-Aquino 

Gaither and Loraine Brown 

Marlenea Jackson 

Frank and Shundra Jackson 

Vaughn L. Patterson jr. 

 
Marlene Byndon, Editor 
marlene.byndon@yahoo.com 

 

	
  


